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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
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11 January 2022

POSTPONEMENT OF THE TRAINING WORKSHOP ON COMPREHENSIVE TOBACCO
CONTROL AND SCHOOL MENTAL HEALTH PROGRAM IN THE NEW NORMAL

To: OIC- Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Section/ Unit Heads
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Health Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. With reference to the Division Memorandum No. 966, s. 2021, this Office announces the

postponement of the conduct of the said training-workshop in consideration of the increasing

number of COVID-19 cases and current Alert Level in Lucena City where the venue is located.
2. Please wait for further notice to be issued through a separate Memorandum.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.
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